
September 1, 2023 

 

Dear FCC, 

 

I am submitting FCC requests for  California Department of Transportation Office of Radio 
Communications.   We are exempt from paying the filing fee.   

 

Also I contacted the FCC call center to verify we are exempt because we are a government entity.   

 

Our Caltrans FRN # 0011640398 

An existing call sign is   WQBH796  

 

 

Thank You, 

 
Bud Rojas 

Caltrans 

Telecommunications Engineer 

(916)840-6784 (Home Office) 

   


